
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



Strongly Disagree
2.3%
Disagree
5.7%
Undecided
13.0%

Agree
51.3%

Strongly Agree
27.7%

I believe it will effectively address the projected growth in 
student enrollment



Strongly Disagree
4.0%
Disagree
6.0%

Undecided
20.0%

Agree
29.3%

Strongly Agree
40.7%

I believe it is more important to develop a grade 7-12 campus with the 
new junior high/Central HS than to build a third high school



Strongly Disagree
2.7%
Undecided
15.3%

Disagree
11.7%

Agree
27.3%

Strongly Agree
43.0%

I think it is important for Central HS and North HS to have an 
equal number of full sized classrooms.



Strongly Disagree
2.0%
Undecided
16.3%

Disagree
5.3%

Agree
43.3%

Strongly Agree
33.0%

I believe the new 7-12 campus setting at the new junior high/Central HS 
will provide opportunities to share facilities and staff.



Strongly Disagree
1.0%
Undecided
6.7%
Disagree
1.7%
Agree
23.0%

Strongly Agree
67.7%

I support the addition of secure vestibules at both high schools.



Strongly Disagree
1.7%
Undecided
14.7%
Disagree
3.3%

Agree
39.3%

Strongly Agree
41.0%

I like the idea of renovating Ridgeview Junior High to become a K-6 building to 
create a balanced "feeder system" at the secondary level.



Disagree
2.3%
Undecided
6.7%

Agree
36.7%

Strongly Agree
53.3%

I support the idea that all attendance patterns for neighborhoods will flow to 
one middle school/junior high/high school.



Disagree
3.7%

Agree
35.7%

Strongly Agree
34.7%

Undecided
24.3%

I am in favor of relocating the Gateway program to the new K-6 
building (Ridgeview), thereby creating additional space at Toll 



Disagree
3.7%
Undecided
14.3%

Agree
41.7%

Strongly Agree
38.7%

I like that the plan will have a minimal impact on staffing and 
transportation.



Strongly Disagree
1.3%
Undecided
11.3%

Agree
37.0%

Strongly Agree
48.0%

Disagree
2.3%

I like that the Preschool Center will open space for growth in 
elementary buildings and provides a permanent home for the 



Strongly Disagree
3.0%
Disagree
6.3%

Undecided
20.7%

Agree
36.3%

Strongly Agree
33.7%

I believe that moving to the new junior high building (from 
existing Ridgeview) will help to reduce traffic congestion on Hill 



Agree
42.3%

Strongly Disagree
2.3%
Disagree
2.7%

Strongly Agree
28.3%

Undecided
24.3%

I believe that moving Heritage Elementary to the current 
Ridgeview site will reduce traffic on East St.



Undecided
5.0%

Agree
28.3%

Strongly Agree
65.0%

It makes sense to me that the Welcome Center will become 
part of the District Office.



Strongly Disagree
5.3%
Disagree
4.7%

Agree
30.3%

Undecided
13.0%

Strongly Agree
46.7%

I am in favor of including upgrades in athletic fields/facilities in 
the plan]
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